
    It’s everyone’s right to vote!

Don’t miss your chance to make your voice 
heard in the General Election Thursday 8th 

June 2017.

You can vote for a party that you feel will 
help you.

You need to sign up to vote by:  
Monday 22nd May 2017.

  Click here to sign up: 

https://www.gov.uk/register-to-vote

For more information contact  on 01782 747872

https://www.gov.uk/register-to-vote

